
 

APRIL 2020 

 

TO ALL OUR READERS 

 

Coronavirus 

In the current circumstances 

we have decided not to publish our April 2020 issue of The Haydon News 

due to our concerns and the logis&cs associated with our usual hand delivery  

of 1,100 copies across the parish. 

 

We are working on our next issue which we hope will be published in May 

If you have any correspondence, ar&cles or photographs for inclusion 

Please get in touch by email 

editor@haydon-news.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your support in the past and  

we look forward to returning to normal as soon as possible 

we hope you are all keeping safe and well. 

Best wishes 

The Editor and Editorial Commi2ee 

of  

The Haydon News 


